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Mayor Barrett to Recognize City Employees during 

National Public Safety Telecommunications Week 
 

MILWAUKEE – Mayor Tom Barrett will recognize Milwaukee’s public safety 

telecommunications employees during “911 Public Safety Telecommunications Week” 

from Sunday, April 9, to Saturday, April 15.  

 

The Mayor will highlight the efforts and integral role of the City’s 911 staff with a 

proclamation presentation and employee gathering.  

 

Public Safety Telecommunications Week celebrates and thanks the individuals who have 

committed themselves to helping people who need it most. 

 

For more information on becoming involved in “911 Public Safety Telecommunications 

Week,” visit npstw.org.  

 

WHO: 

 Milwaukee Mayor Tom Barrett 

 Milwaukee Police Department Representative 

 Milwaukee Fire Department Representative 

 City of Milwaukee Public Safety Telecommunications Employees 

 

WHEN: 

 Wednesday, April 12, 2017 

12:30 p.m. 

  

WHERE: 

 Milwaukee Police Department District Three 

2333 North 49th Street 

 Milwaukee 

http://www.npstw.org/

